
 

 

  

 

    

From: Councillor Moeser
 
To: Councillor Ainslie; Councillor Cho; Councillor Lee; Councillor Thompson; Councillor Crawford; Councillor Holland;
 

Councillor DeBaeremaeker; Councillor Kelly; Councillor Karygiannis; Scarborough Community Council 
Cc: Leah Thurston 
Subject: Re: April 5, 2016, SCC, Item SC13.3 Request for Fence Exemption - Front Yard - 545 Morrish Rd. Ward 44 
Date: Thursday, March 31, 2016 3:23:50 PM 

Dear Community Council Chair & Council Members 

Re: Item SC13.3 Request for Fence Exemption - Front Yard - 545 Morrish Rd. - Ward 44 

Please be advised that my office does not support the application for a fence exemption

 permit at 545 Morrish Road - Ward 44.
 

The existing wood fence does not comply with the City's Municipal Code, Chapter 447 and is

 not in keeping with the character of this community.
 

Thank you for your consideration
 

Regards,
 
Ron Moeser
 
Councillor,
 
Scarborough East, Ward 44
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